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Dear Parent/carers  

We have had a very busy week at Park View Community Academy this week! The children have been settling in to their 
new classes with their new teachers.  

We thank you for your continued support with the new start and finish times. We would like to remind our children to be 
in their lines for 8.40 ready to go into classes at 8.45. Our new reading lessons have enthused the children as they have 
been absorbed into fictional worlds and cannot wait to continue with these books.  

The children in Year 5 and 6 may have been talking to you all about their new Latin lessons, where they have been learning 
how to say hello (Salve!) and goodbye (Vale!). We look forward to hearing about other new language they have been 
acquiring in the coming weeks.  

All of the children across Park View have also had a computing lesson from our new computing teacher Mr Dickinson- who 
has been teaching them amazing new skills on the iPads and computers! 

Next week we will have a photographer coming in to take pictures for our new website, which will be coming soon. Our 
celebration assemblies will start next Friday, where we look forward to giving out our new certificates to the children.  

Mrs Hall 

 
Attendance 

This week’s attendance = 94.2% 
Attendance so far this year = 93.5% 

 

Nursery = 97.00% 
Reception P = 98.00% Reception V = 91.40% 

 

Year 1P = 89.50% Year 1V = 97.10% 
Year 2P = 98.30% Year 2V = 92.10% 

 

Year 3P = 94.80% Year 3V = 93.90% 
Year 4P = 96.10% Year 4V = 92.50% 

 

Year 5P = 95.00%  Year 5V = 93.60% 
Year 6P = 90.70%  Year 6V = 94.70% 

 

Important Notices: 

School Reading Books-  School reading books will be given out 

next week in the new Park View Academy book bag. We ask 

that books are brought in the book bags every day. We ask 

that parents/carers sign their children’s reading records when 

they have read.  

PE Kits- We ask that on PE days the children come into school 

wearing their PE kits.  

Community News 

Youth United Day 

FREE TICKETS – FC United of Manchester vs Matlock Town 

Fixture: FC United of Manchester vs Matlock Town (Men’s 

Northern Premier League) 

Venue: Broadhurst Park, M40 0FJ 

Date: Saturday 21st September 2024 

Time: turnstiles open at 1pm and kick off is 3pm 

I’ve attached a poster with more details, and you can also 

visit our website for further information: Youth United Day 

2024. 

Wildcats Girls Football Sessions 

I am pleased to inform you that our Wildcats girls football 

sessions will restart this Thursday, 5pm to 6pm at 

Broadhurst Park 3G (M40 0FJ) 

Failsworth Academy Open Evening- Taking place on 

Thursday 19th September for Year 6 parents and potentially 

Year 5 parents. Leaflet attached.  

https://fc-utd.co.uk/news-story/youth-united-day-2024
https://fc-utd.co.uk/news-story/youth-united-day-2024

